
Announcements     

Friday October 4 2024  

Red Day     

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  
  

Get ready for the 2024 A Night in Wonderland Homecoming! Ticket sales for the 
Homecoming Dance begin on Friday, October 4th and will be open up until 8:30 
pm the day of the dance. You may purchase tickets ONLINE only for $10 plus a 
processing fee. The link for ticket sales will be available through the AHS 
Homepage or found in your email.  
  

If you are bringing a guest to the homecoming dance who does not currently go to 
Arrowhead you MUST get a guest form signed by your guest's guardian and school 
principal. Guest forms can be obtained in the office. They are due to the office by 
2:30 PM on Friday, October 11th.  
  
September 15-October 15 is Hispanic Heritage Month!   This month is used to celebrate 

and recognize the contributions made by Hispanics in the United States.  Spanish 

Honor Society is sponsoring an activity to help us learn about the heritage of Hispanics 

in the United States!  

Want to get involved?    

At each campus in the World Language hallway, there are posters hanging with 

information in Spanish about various Spanish-speaking countries.   

For each country, there are 2 questions - the answers can be found by reading the 

information on the posters.  

Use the QR code to access the form.    

Fill out the form any time, such as passing times, or before and after school, by October 

15 for your chance to win a gift card!  
  

Warhawks, please make sure you are signing up for a Resource room and going 
to the correct location on the campus. Your Attendance is being taken and put into 
Skyward. If you are marked absent because you are not in the correct resource 
location, it is up to you to clear that absence with your resource teacher. If not 
cleared, it will be entered into skyward as an unexcused absence.   
  

Have you lost a sweatshirt, pencil case, lunchbox or water bottle… Please come 
look to see if they are in the Lost & Found in the front office.   


